21st August 2017	
Dear Parents/Caregivers	
As a part of the Health Curriculum at Sunnyhills, we include a brief, but informative, presentation on puberty and body changes for our Year 6 students.	
Mr John Macnaughtan and Mr Richard Tucker will be speaking to the boys and Mrs Erin Fowler and Mrs Sarah Poole to the girls.	
This will occur on Friday 22nd September at 1.30 pm.	
If you have any queries or would like to view the notes for either session, please contact the school office.	
Please only fill in the permission slip below and return to school if you <u>do not</u> wish your child to take part.	
Many thanks Year 6 Teachers	
I <u>do not</u> give permission for Rm to attend the Health Talk on Friday 22nd of September.	
Signed	